

ST. JOHANNES COLLEGE

(CATHOLIC SCHOOL)

天主教聖若望英文書院

International Pre-Nursery Section 2019 - 2020

6th March, 2020

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Re: Extended School Academic Year to 22 July 2020 - Make Up Classes

To make up for lost teaching time throughout the class suspension period, the school will be extending the academic year to 22 July 2020 subject to EDB's Approval. Make-Up classes will be scheduled for students. The school bus fee will be waived for the extension period.

To provide sufficient protection to and ensure physical health of students, 10 facial masks will be distributed to each student on the first day of school resumption to use for two weeks. Further details regarding the Make-up classes and the graduation ceremony will be given to students when school resumes in late April.

Should you have any further questions, please contact class teachers / school office at 2336-2966 for any further enquiries.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Ho

Principal